
PUBLIC NOTICE ANNOUNCEMENT
CITY OF MENDOTA, MN
2015 PRELIMINARY BUDGET and
PROPOSED LEVY DISCUSSIONS


The 2015 Preliminary Budget and Proposed Levy will be discussed at the
September 9, 2014 City Council Meeting at 7:30 p.m. at the
VFW 1323 Sibley Memorial Highway, Mendota, MN  55150.
Public Comment is invited.  After discussion, the City Council will adopt the preliminary 2015 Budget and Levy, by Resolution, and certify the amount to the Dakota County Auditor on or before September 16, 2014.

Further budget and levy discussions will take place on
Tuesday, October 14,  2014 at 7:30 p.m. and
Tuesday, November 11,  2014 at 8:30 p.m.
The Final Budget and Levy Hearing will take place on
Tuesday, December 19,  2014 at 7:30 p.m.
The Final Budget and Levy will be certified to the Dakota County Auditor on or before December 31, 2014.
The public is invited to comment at these meetings.

City of Mendota Taxpayers may call (651) 322-0827 (Mendota City Clerk) if they have any questions relating to the Auditors Tax Notice.

Comments will be received by mail at City of Mendota, P. O. Box 50688, Mendota, MN  55150
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